Town of Deering
Town Common Committee
Minutes of July 26, 2017

Meeting called to order at 6:15pm

Members present: Tom Cummings, Ralph Lachance, Bryan Terry, Ray Petty, Bob
Compton.

e The Committee members walked over to Gregg Hill Road and discussed the
siting of a possible structure, like a rectangular bandstand.
* Adugwell and possible future water source was located at the northeast
corner of the lot.
* More discussion about electric burial and distances
* More on-site discussion about using large granite pieces as places to sit as
well as a safety barrier for vehicles and people toward the end of Gregg Hill
Road and Rte. 149.
* Discussion about the siting of the parking area, water spigot, and possible
future rest room facility.
The Committee walked to a place behind the Town Garage to view an artifact from
the old ski area at Carew’s Hill.
The Committee returned to the Town Hall and discussed the upcoming Town-wide
barbecue on Labor Day weekend and ways to present some ideas to the public.
* Dates were set for meetings up to November
* Atimeline was discussed for deadlines for the presentation to Selectmen and

public hearings if the Selectmen desire a Town Warrant Article for March
2018.

Meeting adjourned at 7:30pm

Respectfully submitted by Robert Compton



